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important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Good afternoon,

My name is Jaclyn Duff I have lived in the Park Vista development since April 2023 with my husband. In the
beginning when there was more construction/building in the neighborhood the traffic was minimal but the past year
it has increased and we have noticed many times vehicles flying down our street (park vista drive). This is an
important concern for reasons such as the children in the neighborhood walking to and from school since the bus
routes do not run in the neighborhood and the park within the neighborhood. It would be helpful to see data from
traffic stops how many people are speeding and averages of how much they are speeding above the posted limit.
People do not treat parkview as a residential street but as a through street, I am sure on the flip side if people were
speeding on streets to this extreme through the other neighborhoods they would feel differently. The data needs to
come to light on this issue to support and prove our concerns to those opposed. I appreciate your time regarding this
and look forward to feedback moving forward on this issue.
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